Delhi Police

From: RADHA JAISWAL UaiswalradhaOOO@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 10-21 PM

To: S S Cheema

Cc: labjlc2.delhi@nic.in: cp.bsbassi@nic.in; delpol@vsnl.com
Subject: Re: MOLBR/E/2016/00101

Dear Sir,

Thank you for taking my complain into consideration. I have got my money back today only. Delhj police has
helped me in getting my money back. I was very busy today So I could not mail you right then.

Once again [ want to thank you and Delhi police.

regards
Radha Jaiswal

On Tue, Feb 9, 2016 at 3:51 PM, S S Cheema <ss.cheema@hnic.in> wrote:

Dear Sir,

Please find attached file on public grievance of Radha Jaiswal which is self explanatory. You are
requested to please take an early action in the matter for addressing the grievance under intimation to the
complainant as it falls under state jurisdiction.

S.S.CHEEMA
DIRECTOR-TRG

Copy to- Smt. Radha Jaiswal — She is requested to pursue the matter with Labour Commissioner, NCT Delhi.



